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LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, ondon, ECa

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

25th May, 1961,

(i) Dear birs, 8e8e "WAYNEGATE"

1 have your letter of ti.e 24th May and
would inrorm you that the Committee have agreed to
consider postponement of the upecial Lurvey until
February 1962 provided a satisfactory General
Examination afloat is carried out when the ship
changes ownership this month.

It is concluded the General nxamination
is now being held and your report is awaited in
due course.

1 would add that a copy of my letter
to the new Uwners on the 26th April was forwarded
to you,

The Boiler Survey will become due at the
end of June.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Conmittee

The surveyors,
MIDDLESBROUGH .
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